April 27, 2011

To: 	Larry Krissek
Chair, Arts and Sciences Committee on Curriculum and Instruction

From:	Bebe Miller
	Chair, Arts and Humanities 1 (Arts Intensive) Subcommittee

Re:	Deactivation of the Dance Education BFA

The Arts and Humanities 1 Subcommittee reviewed the proposal to deactivate the Dance Education BFA; the Department of Dance has decided not convert the program to semesters at present. Due to a loss of faculty over the last several years the department decided to deactivate rather than terminate the program in the hopes that they may eventually have the faculty to support the program. There is no transition plan as there are no Dance Ed BFA students at this time.
The subcommittee voted unanimously by e-vote on April 27 to approve the deactivation of the Dance Education BFA.

Respectfully submitted,

Bebe Miller
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